
PATRICK INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

Dear Hunt Military Communities Residents, 

Happy New Year! 

Hoping this finds you well after the holidays 
and ready for 2022. At Hunt Military 
Communities, this is a time for our teams to 
reflect on the past year and prepare for 
what I know will be exciting changes 
coming for our residents. In 2022, HMC will 
strive to meet and exceed the needs of our 
residents by focusing on several key areas. 
Our main area of concern is your Resident 

Experience and the delivery of service by our team. Focus 
groups will be utilized at many communities so that we can 
better understand any perceived shortcomings and actively 
seek to improve our service to you. We are committed to the 
long-term health of our communities and by continuing to 
develop programs and services that benefit our residents, we 
hope to see our communities continue to flourish. Please 
stay tuned for updates on these, and other, programs. 

Again, Happy New Year and best wishes for a happy, 
healthy, and successful year! 

All the best, 

Brian Stann 

Hunt Military Communities 

President & Chief Executive Officer 
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HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Employee Spotlight:  Brittany Dolan 

Community Manager 
Brittany Dolan is a UCF Alumni with degrees in 

both Hospitality & Restaurant Management. 

Brittany started as a Leasing Specialist with Patrick 

in May 2017, promoted to Community Supervisor 

in August 2018 and is currently the Community 

Manager as of December 2019. 

“I absolutely love my job and working with our 

Military Families! Every day is different & it keeps it 

interesting. I look forward to many more years at 

Patrick Family Housing!”   

Events & Dates to Remember 

Facebook Contests:  See online posts for more details & 
prize information! *Current Residents Only* 

 

1 January, 2022—Offices Closed 

3 January, 2022— New Year’s Resolution Star Contest Begins 

 Stop by the on-base office during business hours to fill out 
a Resolution Star! (1) lucky winner will receive a $100.00 gift-card! 
Winner will be announced on 31 January, 2022!  

6 January, 2022—Craft Kit Delivery  

 Please sign up via Facebook or email 
PatrickLeasing@huntcompanies with your name, address and 
number of craft kits desired.  Sign-ups will end on 5 Jan 2022 at 1200. 
We will deliver kits to your front door.  

14 January, 2022— FREE FOOD FRIDAY! 

 We will be giving away 100 free lunches! Complete with a 
Burger King burger, bag of chips and beverage of your choice. 
Available at the on-base office from 1100-1300 or while supplies last. 
No sign up needed! First come, first served!  

19 January, 2022— National Popcorn Day: It’s Poppin’ at Patrick!  

Stop by the on-base office for a poppin’ good treat! We will have 
goodies while supplies last!  

27 January, 2022—Craft Kit Delivery  

 Please sign up via Facebook or email 
PatrickLeasing@huntcompanies with your name, address and 
number of craft kits desired.  Sign-ups will end on 26 Jan 2022 at 
1200. We will deliver kits to your front door.  

31 January, 2022 — New Year’s Resolution Star Winner Announced 

 

 Like & Follow Patrick Family Housing on Facebook! 

Happy New Year! 

 Maintenance Tip of the Month…. 

Self-Help Kiosk 

Did you know that we have a maintenance self-help 

kiosk? Want to change that light bulb yourself? Grab it 

on your way to work!  

Where: 5442 Stormy Lane, Patrick AFB, 32925—

Located in the Oceanside neighborhood across from the 

Child Development Center. 

When: Monday 1300-1600 

 Tuesdays 0800-1200 

 Wednesday 1300-1600 

Items Available: Blind Wands, Air Filters, Light 

Bulbs, Grass Seed, Range Hood Vent Filter, Vertical 

Blind Slats & MORE!  


